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8 TREE PRESERVATION ORDER (AN122-2012) 
 
08/2012 - Dundee College, Gardyne Road, Dundee 
 
Members are asked to note on 30th May, 2012, the Council made a Tree Preservation Order on the 
above mentioned site.  This was done to protect the arboreal amenity of the area.  There are a 
number of mature trees at this site which currently have no protection because the site is not located 
within a conservation area.  A number of trees have been lost recently due to the severe storms of 
recent months.  Therefore if this tree preservation order is confirmed, in future the Council will have 
greater powers to enable replacement trees to be planted. 
 
No objections have been received. 
 
Members are asked to authorise the Head of Democratic and Legal Services and the Director of City 
Development to undertake the necessary procedures and confirm the above Tree Preservation Order. 
 
Copies of the map have been circulated to Group Leaders, the Lord Provost and Depute Lord Provost 
Christina Roberts. 
 


